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Jonah Ross

From: Liz McDowell 

Sent: June-11-23 9:54 PM

To: Council

Subject: Public comment for CoTW meeting June 12th

Attachments: Stand.earth letter of support to Esquimalt on zero carbon bldgs - June 2023 (1).pdf

Categories: Acknowledged, Inputted in to Mail Log

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Township of Esquimalt Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi there,  

 

Please find attached a letter of public comment in support of the planned presentation from Jane Devonshire of the 

South Island Climate Action Hub. 

 

With appreciation for all your good work, 

Liz 

 

 

Liz McDowell  | She / her 
 

Senior Campaigns Director  
 

O: +1 604 757 7211 ext 221 
M:  
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Based on the unceded territories of the səlílwətaʔɬ (Tsleil-Waututh), xʷməθkwəyəm (Musqueam), and Skwxwú7mesh 
(Squamish) nations. 




